... In Central Mexico

Dec. 2020 —Jan. 2021

We rejoice in the Lord for the last month of the year for 2020 and for the first month of the
year for 2021 to serve in central Mexico.
We continue to have our church services throughout the week with all the restrictions in regards
to covid. We have had some families out because of covid and as well as for fear of covid.
However, we have some families that are being faithful to the church services in these days.
| want to present to you the plans for the land that God has allowed us to purchase for our church
planting endeavors. The land is located on the outskirts of town with just under four minutes from
major housing and businesses.
Our goal is three phases but for now, we are focusing on the first phase that consist with closing
the property with a nine-foot wall all around (21 yards in width x 32 yards in length). In addition,
to build the first meeting place which will start out as a basement (later to build two floors on top
for the future). Along, with a two separate (outhouses) restrooms made of cement apart from the
main building. The first phase project will estimate to $20,000.00 dollars. Any portion amount
given for this church planting work will be a blessing.
Pray for us in regards to this church planting work here in San Miguel de Allende to win lost souls
and to disciple believers in the commandments of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Prayer Request:

1. Pray for the spiritual growth of the congregation here in San Miguel de Allende.

2. Pray for the lost souls to know Christ and to disciple believers.

3. Pray for the outreach ministry in a small community outside of town called El Rancho Viejo
(The Old Ranch). We our ministering the word of God on Thursdays at four o clock; where
we have children, teens and mothers.

4. Pray for Pastor Juan Pablo Rodriguez and the congregation in their church planting work in
Nigromonte.

5. Pray for the building efforts for the church planting work.

6. Pray for our physical and spiritual strength.

Thank you always for your prayers and support to continue in the Lord’s vineyard.

Your Missionaries, Darrain, Mari, & Damaris Coker

“So we labored in the work:” Nehemiah 4:21



